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DlvlsloN REETmG OF SCHOOL ICT cOORDINATors

To       :          School Heads, Ptiblic Elementary schools
School Heads, mtillc Secondary, IDtegmted & Senior High School
School ICT Coordimtors

1.          Please be informed that the School ICT Coordinators will have a meeting on
Febniary  10, 2023, at 3:00PM via Microsoft Teams. The meeting link will be sent to
the School ICT Coordinators group chat.

2.         The objective of the said meeting is to discuss the updates of the DepEd
Google and Microsoft Accounts and the status and inventory of DCP (DepBd
Computerization Program) in each school.

3.         Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

in.IREiENTzyopto,crsov
Schools Division Superintendent
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